Advanced Placement (AP) Exam Reimbursement

* YCSD presently requires all students enrolled in AP classes to take the AP exam to earn credit for the course
(Policy 9.19)

* Last year, Attorney General Cuccinelli rendered an opinion stating that "a local school board cannot impose a
mandatory fee on students taking advanced placement courses for the required taking of the Advanced
Placement Examination".

* $175,000 budgeted in FY12 to cover this cost

* By eliminating the AP Exam as a mandatory requirement for earning credit in an AP course, the division could
cut $175,000 from the budget

Note:
Budget Book - page 160




